
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
WARREN COUNTY WATER & SEWER 

Request for Qualifications – Waterline and Sanitary  
Sewer Design Services for 2024-2026 

 
 

Sealed statement of qualifications for professional engineering services for Waterline and 
Sanitary Sewer Design Services will be received by the Warren County Water and Sewer 
Department, Warren County, Ohio, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio, 45036, until 4:00 p.m., 
Thursday, March 21, 2024. The project includes the procurement of the services of multiple 
engineering firms to complete surveying, basemap, utility easement preparation, and design 
services for waterline and sanitary sewer projects for the 2024 through 2026 planning period. 

 
Details regarding the proposed project may be obtained by contacting Warren County Water 
and Sewer Department, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio 45036 at (513) 695-1377. 
Questions regarding the project should be directed to Kathryn Gilbert, at (513) 695-1645 or 
email at kathryn.gilbert@co.warren.oh.us.  

 

Project information may also be obtained on the Warren County website at 
https://www.co.warren.oh.us/Commissioners/Bids/Default.aspx Please contact the Warren 
County Board of County Commissioners Office at 513-695-2690 if you have trouble or 
need assistance accessing project information on our website. 

 
By order of the Board of County Commissioners, Warren County, Ohio.  

 
 

______________________________  
Krystal Powell, Clerk  
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